
Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School is Company Limited by Guarantee and registered in England and Wales with 

company number 7986921.  The Registered Office is at Lichfield Road, Sutton Coldfield B74 2NH 

 

The Governors of Bishop Vesey's Grammar School are a registered charity (No: 517907) 

 

  

    Lichfield Road, Sutton Coldfield, B74 2NH, 0121 250 5400, www.bvgs.co.uk 

                       

19th June 2018 

    

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We will be taking a group of forty students (present Y10) to see the latest RSC performance of Macbeth at 

the Barbican Theatre, London on Thursday 18th October 2018.  The event provides an excellent opportunity 

to develop students’ understanding of a set GCSE text, in addition to providing an enriching cultural 

experience at one of Europe’s finest theatres. In the interests of fairness, boys will be selected at random 

once the reply slips have been collected.  

Students will need to arrive at Bishop Vesey's Grammar School by 8.15am, on the day of the event.  We 

will travel by coach to the Barbican Theatre in London.  We anticipate arriving back at Bishop Vesey's 

Grammar School for 6.30pm. The cost of the event (including transport and theatre admission) is £36. 

Students do not need to wear uniform. All students will need to bring a packed lunch. We cannot guarantee 

that food will be available to purchase at the theatre. Students may bring money for the purchase of 

programmes and interval refreshments.   

To apply for a place, please complete the reply slip below and return to Ms Foster by Friday 29th June 2018. 

A second letter, including a request for payment, will be sent to the lucky applicants after this date.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr V Byrne  

Teacher of English 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Reply slip for Macbeth at the Barbican 

I give permission for my son ……………………………………………………………………………………….. to attend the RSC 

performance of Macbeth at the Barbican Theatre on Thursday 18th October, 2018.  

I understand that there is an estimated pick-up time of 6.30pm and that this time may change subject to 

traffic conditions on the day.    

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. (parent/guardian) 

 


